Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2020 12:04:03 AM

First name: Clay Last name: Fisher Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I am very concerned about the fact that this Foothills Landscape Project as currently formulated will not allow the public to utilize the established NEPA process at the time site-specific locations for treatments are being established. The ecosystems of the Southern Appalachians are incredibly complex. Cutting trees in some areas can be relatively harmless but cutting trees in the wrong places can have devastating effects. Do not closeout the NEPA process until the public has been properly informed with specifics surrounding the Foothills Landscape Project.

Regards,

Clay Fisher